
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inspire Enjoy Achieve 

Dear Parents and families, 

Welcome back everyone and I hope that 2025 brings health, wealth and happiness. We are already two 
weeks into a busy term, Spring Term, with both half-terms being 6 weeks long. As usual, we have a lot to 
pack in and I would encourage you to keep an eye on the ‘Diary Dates’ in this and further newsletters 
for up and coming events. Please use the normal methods of communication (ClassDojo, the School 
Office, Mr Fox or your child ☺), to clarify anything if required. You should have already received your 
Class Newsletter last week. 

Back to school advice issued amid high levels of flu and sickness bugs 

The last two weeks of the Autumn term 2024 were difficult with very cold weather and many viruses 
about. As such, attendance suffered in school, which was also a national issue. It’s always a difficult 
balancing act regarding sending your child to school if they have a cold, because very often it is a mild 
irritant and they can manage quite well. However, there are times when they are clearly unwell and the 
obvious course of action in that case is to keep them off school.  

Hawkes 360 AFC Football Coaching 

We are pleased to have Hawkes Football coaching working in our school on Friday afternoons, as well as 
providing an after-school football club. Year 3 and Year 4 will have their afternoon PE starting today (17th 
Jan) until half-term to get some professional football coaching. We will then swap classes for the second 
half-term. 

The after-school club will run from 3.15pm – 4.15pm for Year 3 to Year 6. You should already have had an 
email with the necessary information to register with them. Please note that they do all of the admin and 
charging and not our school office. 

Curriculum Newsletter 

You should be receiving your child’s Curriculum Newsletter, which will outline what will be covered in 
class for the Spring Term 2025.  

School Clubs 

School Clubs started again this week (WB 13.01.25) and we are pleased to 
offer 5 School Clubs this term: 

 
 

Wednesday 

Chess Club (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6)   -   Mr Fox & Mr Owen 

KS1 Singing (Years 1 and 2)      -   Mrs Collier-Woods 

KS2 Singing (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6)  - Mr Rix 

12.20 - 1.00pm 

 3.15 – 4.00pm 

 3.15 – 4.15pm 

Friday 

 

Radio Club (Year 6)                      - Mr Fox 

Robbie Hawkes Football (Open to KS2) – Coach Dan 

 3.15 - 4.15pm 

 3.15 - 4.15pm 

 

We hope to offer a few more clubs after half-term. 
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Sponsored skip 

On Friday 7th February we are going to have a sponsored skip in school. We hope that 
this will be a great, fun event for the whole school, promoting fitness and skipping in 
school, as well as raising some funds for our Parents, Teachers and Friends Association 
(PTFA). 

 More information will follow closer to the time. 

Parents Consultations  

Please put these important dates that are coming up before half-term in your diary,     
so that you can talk to your child’s teacher about the progress that they are making in 
school. 

Parents Consultation 1   - Monday 10th February 2025 ( 3.30 – 7.00pm) 

Parents Consultation 2  - Tuesday 11th February 2025 ( 3.30 – 5.00pm) 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support.  

Conrad Fox 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 30th Jan - Nursery Oral Health Visit 

Thursday 6th Feb - Year 2 start Swimming 

Friday 7th Feb  - Sponsored skip for PTFA 

Monday 10th Feb – Parents Evening 3.30-7.00pm by appointment 

Tuesday 11th Feb  - Safer Internet Day 

– Parents Evening 3.30-5.00pm by appointment 

Half- Term – Mon 17th Feb – Fri 21st Feb 

Monday 24th Feb - School starts 

Tuesday 4th March - Shrove Tuesday (Pancake Day) 

Thursday 6th March - World Book Day 

Monday 10th March - Science Week in school starts 

Monday 17th March - Bikeability starts for Year 5 

Friday 21st March - Red Nose Day 

Friday 28th March - Non-uniform Day for donations of Easter Eggs 

Monday 20th March  - School Assessment Week 

Tuesday 21st March  - Scholastic Book Fair in school until Friday 

Thursday 3rd April - Easter Bingo 

Friday 4th April - Last Day of Term  

Easter Holiday – Mon 7th April – Fri 18th April 

Monday 21st April - Easter Monday Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 22nd April - Children start back for the Summer Term 


